
September 22nd, 1928.

Dr. G. H. Loroer, 
UniversIty Librarian.

Dear Dr. Lomer:-
I am sending yon herewith 

oopy of a letter received from Mr. R»R.Blacker, 
which explains itself.

I presume his request
regarding the title page is in order and I 
would be glad if you would comply with it.

Yours faithfully.

Acting Principal.
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